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The Southeast Subregion held their Hyojeong Chung Pyung Special Event 2018 American Tour on 

August 4 and 5 in the Student Union building at the University of Maryland in Washington, D.C. 

The staff from Chung Pyung Heaven and Earth Training Center in South Korea was ready to set the 

Heavenly atmosphere for the weekend festivities. 

 

 
 

During the chanyang session, many participants shed tears as they worked hard to liberate their ancestors. 

One participant commented, "It was so powerful, the way the Chung Pyung team was able to sing the bad 

spirits away!" As Southeast Subregional Director Rev. Ernest Patton noticed all the beautiful families 

gathered together, he said "I'm so grateful that True Parents could help us create such a beautiful lineage." 

Rev. Patton continued with the necessity of the Blessing Ceremony to restore the original blood lineage. 

 

After the Chung Pyung Special Event many participants commented on the power of the chanyang 

session, which was truly liberating. Hundreds of families expressed their respect for True Mother and 

their gratitude for Chung Pyung coming to Washington, D.C. to help liberate and bless our ancestors.  

 


